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January 2nd 2022                                                      Most Holy Name of  Jesus  

Clergy & Staff 
 
Institute Superiors  

Msgr. R. Michael Schmitz, S.T.D., J.C.D. 
Vicar General of  the Institute & Delegate 
for the United States  

Reverend Canon Matthew Talarico 
Provincial Superior  
 
Church Staff 

Reverend Canon Francis X. Altiere IV 
Pastor & Rector  
canon.altiere@institute-christ-king.org 

Mr. Heitor Caballero 
Director of  Sacred Music & Organist 

Mass Times 
Sunday:           8:30 a.m. Low Mass 
                10:15 a.m. High Mass 
Monday-Saturday:   7:45 a.m. Low Mass 
Holy Days:          please consult the bulletin 
 

Confessions  
30 minutes before Mass every day (Sundays 
before both Masses) & First Fridays from 
5:15 to 5:45 p.m. (during Adoration) 

 
Devotions 

First Friday: Additional Mass at 6 p.m., 
preceded by Adoration of  the Blessed 
Sacrament beginning at 5 p.m. 
First Saturday: After Mass, Adoration 
with Holy Rosary, 15-minute meditation 
& Benediction of  the Blessed Sacrament 



Masses This Week 

 

Upcoming Events 
Sunday, January 2nd 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS 
8:30 a.m. - Health & blessings for Grace Monks 

requested by Lydia DeCastra  
10:15 a.m. - Pro Populo 

 
Monday, January 3rd  

Mass of Saint John the Evangelist 
7:45 a.m. - Larry Pline 

requested by JoEllen & Larry Pline 

 
Tuesday, January 4th 

Mass of the Holy Innocents 
7:45 a.m. - Jeanette Dowd R.I.P. 

requested by Susan Dowd  

 
Wednesday, January 5th  
Vigil of the Epiphany 

7:45 a.m. - Intention of Edward Reyen  
requested by Edward Reyen 

 
Thursday, January 6th  

EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
7:45 a.m. - George Doyle R.I.P. 

 requested by Greg & Diana Burt 

6 p.m. - Monsignor Gilles Wach 
 

Friday, January 7th 
Mass of the Epiphany 

7:45 a.m. - Phyllis Prince R.I.P. 
requested by Marian Adam 

6 p.m. - Betty Ware Burt R.I.P. 
 requested by Greg & Diana Burt 

 
Saturday, January 8th  

Mass of the Epiphany 
7:45 a.m. - Alma Whitmore 

requested by George & Nancy Whitmore 
 

Sunday, January 9th 
FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY 

8:30 a.m. - Health & blessings for Greg Mikulka 
requested by Lydia DeCastra  

10:15 a.m. - Pro Populo 
 
 

Sunday, January 2nd 
FEAST OF THE HOLY NAME OF JESUS 
Coffee reception after the 10:15 a.m. Mass 

Thursday, January 6th 
EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 
High Mass & chalk blessing at 6 p.m. 
 
January 6th to 13th 
OCTAVE OF THE EPIPHANY 
A sign-up sheet is available in the narthex for house 
blessings (weather permitting) 
 
Friday, January 7th 
First Friday Holy Hour at 5 p.m. 
 
Saturday, January 8th 
Meeting of the Ladies’ Guild after Mass 
 
Sunday, January 9th 
FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY 
Blessing of children after both Masses 
Epiphany brunch for Sursum Corda (Institute young 
adults group, 18-35) after the 10:15 a.m. Mass - Please 
sign up and indicate if you can bring an item to share 

 Wednesday, January 5th 
EPIPHANY EVE 
Solemn First Vespers of the Epiphany at 5:30 p.m., 
followed by the blessing of Epiphany water 
If you cannot come to the blessing, you can drop off your pre-
filled water container (one per family) after the morning Mass. 
For practical reasons, the bottle MUST have an easily 
removable cap that is sufficiently large (no smaller than a 
standard milk jug-sized opening); containers with narrow 
necks will NOT have exorcized salt added to them. 

 
THANK YOU 

to all our dear parishioners for your prayers this 
Christmas season, as well as for the kind cards, gifts 
and Christmas treats. We are very grateful for your 
thoughtfulness and spiritual friendship. 
     Thank you also to our dedicated singers, servers, 
cleaners and decorators for all your hard work in 
honor of our divine Infant King. Remember: 
Christmas is not over yet, and so please do your best 
to attend the important Masses and ceremonies of 
this blessed season. A great new year’s resolution 
would be to make an effort to invite newcomers to 
the traditional Mass! 

– Canon Altiere & the Abbés 


